
March 24, 2024 

W e l c o m e  T o                B i e n v e n i d o s  A 

“Connecting our Community to Christ” 
Sunday Worship Service: 9:30 am 

Classes for all ages: 11:00 am 

Office Hours:  

Monday – Friday 9:00 am to 4:00 pm 

Administrative Assistant: Sandy Elliott  

Phone: (503)362-2488                

Email: office@bethanybaptistchurch.com   

Website: bethanybaptistchurch.com    

Facebook: bethanybaptistchurch     

Senior Pastor: Dr. Tim Baker              

tim@bethanybaptistchurch.com 
 

Youth Pastor: Jeremiah Puckett  

jeremiah@bethanybaptistchurch.com 
 

Worship Director: Joe Mogford 
joe@bethanybaptistchurch.com 
 

 

Children’s Ministry Director: Rose Craig 
rose@bethanybaptistchurch.com 

Global Outreach Prayer Update   

Spotl
ight:  

9:30 am 
Pastor Tim Baker 

“According to Promise” 
Galatians 3:23-29 

 

11:00 am 
Classes for all ages 

 

4:00 pm 
Leadership Council 

Meeting 

 
          
        5:00 pm 

 
 
 
 
 

Begins in Heritage Hall 
Bring something to share. 
Hymn Sing afterwards in 

the Auditorium 

Youth Camp Retreat 

Yair 

 
 

Pete & Deb Steele 
Northwest Youth Ministries, BNN 
Life has been full of joys and challenges and we 
praise God for the opportunity to face each day 
with the privilege to Glorify Him in the midst of 
our circumstances. 
THANK YOU for your faithful prayers and                        
support. We are overwhelmed and thankful for you and the medical profession-
als God has allowed to walk with us in this season. These men and women have 
been instrumental in assisting Pete in his everyday life and ministry. We praise 
God Pete was able to teach in the first  of three weekends of ACBC Fundamen-
tals Biblical Counseling Training in Beaverton. It was his first time speaking since 
his cataract surgeries in February. We are grateful the surgeries were a success! 
We are still in the process of “fine tuning” the stimulation. Pete will have another 
stimulation appt. follow up in May. 
We are looking forward to our trip to Meridian, ID in April. After preaching at 
Meridian First Baptist April 7, we will drive to Camp Pinewood for the NWYM 
Youth Pastor/Wives Retreat. We are thrilled to have couples attend for the first 
time and look forward to rich fellowship, sharing, praying for one another and 
discussing details for TLC 2024. The weekend after the retreat (April 12-13) will 
be the second counseling training sessions and Pete will be teaching. We                   
appreciate your prayers for driving/traveling mercies and stamina!  Thank you! 
We have also planned a weekend, May 17-19 in Moses Lake for ministry and 
follow up with our ministry partners.  
Thank you for praying for TLC! We had an incredible winter camp with 406                   
students, leaders, work crew and staff attending. The chapels and workshops 

were Christ-centered and 
Gospel-oriented. Students 
and leaders were                          
challenged to “Step Up” in 
their walk with Christ and 
continue in the things they 
had learned (2Tim 3:14). 
We are planning TLC 2024 
and look forward to this 

              event with great anticipation. 
 

Thank you for your prayers, continued support. Care and concern! 
 

Because of Grace, 
Pete & Deb 



Financial Update   
Income Actual Budget 

Last Week  $    8,055 $    9,596 

March (Month to Date) $  30,699  $  41,583 

   

YTD Income as of 1/31/24 $309,751 $291,085 

Expenses   

YTD Expenses as of 1/31/24 $309,117 $297,494 

Surplus/(Deficit) as of 1/31/24 $       634  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
HOURS of Operation 
9:00am for the 9:30am service 
Place your coffee order in the 
lobby and a Crosswalk student 
will deliver it to you. 
 
Thank you for supporting our 
coffee ministry. Each shift                              
a student works earns  
money for them to use  
towards camp, TLC and other  
Crosswalk Youth events. 
 
For Parents & Students 
Follow Crosswalk on Facebook 
at Crosswalk@Bethany  

 

 

 
Crosswalk Youth Ministries   

Sundays at 11:00 am 
Middle & Highschool  

Meets in the Youth Room 
 

No Wednesday Crosswalk  
this week due to Spring Break. 

 
Upcoming Crosswalk Events 

8th Grade Retreat - TBD  
Senior Retreat - TBD  

Memorial Day Camping 
 May 24-27 

Fireworks Fundraiser Season  
End of June-Early July 

Camp Pinewood  
Middle School July 7-13 
High School July 21-27 
Camp Gilead Day Camp  

Service Trip - August 11-17  

WELCOME Thank you for choosing to worship with us.  
We hope you feel right at home.  
Visitors, please check in by filling out an Info Card in a chair in 
front of you and dropping it in the offering box on your way out. 
Our tithes and offerings are for our members and regular                           
attenders who want to support our church ministries. Enjoy the 
service we have prepared for you without any expectation to give.   

TODAY 
11:00 am 
Adult Class  
The Land and The Bible 
Taught by Ashley Mogford 
Heritage Hall 
No AWANA the next two 
weeks due to Spring Break and 
Easter. 

Good Friday Service 
7:00 pm 
A one hour family friendly                  
service with music, a short               
message and communion. 
 

Easter Sunday Worship 
9:15 am 
Light Breakfast Fellowship 
No Thanks a Latté 
 

10:00 am 
Worship Service 
Kids Programming-Infant-5th 

GOOD FRIDAY, MARCH 29TH 7:OOPM  
SUNDAY, MARCH 31ST, 10;00 AM  

Spotlight:  

2024-2025 Nominations  
for Shepherd, Deacon and other 

elected church offices are  
now being accepted.   

Forms are online or available on 
the office counter.  

Please complete your nomination 
form online or paper  

by next Sunday. 
Scan this code  
to get started.  

 
Sunday, April 7 

4:00 pm 
Ministry Directors Workshop 

 
Special Easter Offering 
In two weeks, we will gather to celebrate our risen Savior. (See Easter 
Sunday’s details below.)  
As in year’s past, we have taken a special offering on Easter.                      
Sometimes designated to a specific ministry or cause outside of our 
church and sometimes focused on a ministry within. This year, we will 
take an offering, which is above and beyond our regular giving, to 
support Bethany Mission’s Trips to the Dominican Republic and     
Brazil. Please prayerfully consider how you might be able to give  to 
these important missions. 

NEW Faces  
Dessert 

Are you NEW to Bethany? 
(within the last year or so)  

Would you like to learn more  
about our church?  
You’re invited to  

Pastor Tim’s home  
Sunday, April 14  

@ 6:00 pm. 
Please scan the code to register!  

 


